February 18, 2024

Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

Congratulations
 to our Boys and Girls Basketball teams for making the playoffs. Congratulations to our wrestling team for finishing 9 - 4. Our Boys will play at home on Tuesday, February 20 at 5:00 pm vs. Jackson and our Girls will play at Northwest on Tuesday, February 20 at 5:00 pm. The prices for the games are the same, $5 for adults and $3 for students. Come out and support with your one card.

We will begin our extended learning tutoring program this week on Tuesday and Thursday and the same days moving forward. Letters went home last week for those that are participating.

This week is Black History Spirit week.

Monday - Dress as your favorite Black activists, actor, athlete or whoever you choose.
Tuesday - Blackout - Wear all black to support BLM
Wednesday - 90's Throwback Day
Thursday - Pan African Flag Day - Wear Red, Green and Black or your finest African gear.
Friday - HBCU Friday - Support all HBCU's, not just A & T
Interim reports go out on Wednesday, February 21. 
Congratulations to our 2023 - 2024 Teacher of the Year, Mrs. Renee Long. 


